
Message from Fr William on Sunday 21 June 2020 

 

Dear People of St Mary’s and online visitors to our parish 

 

The long awaited camera for our own livestreaming capability has arrived, or 

at least has arrived at our IT suppliers and technicians – Robinsons Integrated 

Solutions.  Why the long wait?  It’s been shipped all the way from the 

manufacturers in Japan.   

 

I’ve asked Robinsons Integrated Solutions to hold onto it for a week to carry 

out a full range of tests and ensure that it does everything we want it to do.   

 

Once I’m satisfied that it does what we require it to do I will be in touch with 

those who have so kindly pledged donations. 

 

Please note everybody:  We will soon be switching Youtube channel for our 

livestream masses, maybe even as soon as next Sunday.  I’m very grateful to 

the Youtube channel ‘Knaresborough TV’ for hosting our livestream masses.  

We’re now setting up our own St Mary’s Youtube channel for our livestream 

masses.  For those who access our livestream masses via the link on our 

website homepage you won’t notice any difference.  Keep going to the same 

link on the website homepage. (This will be linked to our own St Mary’s 

channel instead of Knaresborough TV.)  Anybody who has been accessing our 

livestream masses by going direct to Knaresborough TV, or by some other 

route, you won’t find it there much longer.  You also will need to access our 

livestream masses via the link on the website homepage.   

 

Thank you to those that I know (and those I don’t know) who are helping 

parishioners with no previous internet access to get online or use Smart TV to 

access our livestream mass.  Email me with your success so far and we can 

pool experience and know-how.   

 

Keep well, keep safe and God bless you all 

 

   
12th Sunday of Ordinary Time, 21 June 2020 

 

 


